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A sincere thank you to all those owners who have volunteered to help take minutes at the 
monthly board of directors’ meetings while Rich Linkh is up north for the summer. Taking notes 
and typing up the draft of the minutes to distribute to the board members for proofreading is an 
essential task. Thank you. Any other owners who want to volunteer ?


